

Leanne Scott <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

GSAB Resignation

Laura Douglas <douglasl@rochesterhills.org>

Tue, Feb 8, 2011 at 2:18 PM

Hello Everyone!

As of February 3, 2011, I accepted a full-time position within the City of Rochester Hills Clerk's office. I was notified today that I cannot serve on the board if I am a full-time employee of the City. As a result, I will have to resign my position as a citizen representative on the board effective immediately. Leanne Scott will be notifying City Council President Greg Hooper about the vacancy.

I thoroughly enjoyed meeting and working with everyone over the last two years. I look forward to still being active by volunteering my time (you all know where to find me) and attending meetings. GSAB is truly a wonderful, effective and passionate group and I only wish all the best for its endeavors.

Best wishes, Laura Douglas

www.rochesterhills.org

Get Email Updates on Gov Delivery Join us on Facebook Follow us on Twitter Sign up for Alerts with Nixle

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender. #rhmail#